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December　3, 1990

Roberta S. Karme|

Kelley Drye　& Warren

lOI Park Avenue

New Y°rk′　New York lO178

Dear Roberta:

|　hope that you have been able to get with the

Staff of the Exchange and begin work on their

Arbitration Project.　工　received a note from Bill

Qui||en who indicated an interest in serving on that

group. His address and phone number are as follows:

Wi|liam冒. Qui|len

Vice President　&　General Counsel

Howard Hughes Medical　|nstitute

6701 Rockledge Drive

Bethesda, Maryland　20817

(301)う71-0200

|　suspect that some of the member firm

representatives would have a similar interest and

you should feel free to contact them to participate
in your group.

I appreciate your wi|lingness∴to take the lead

Of this new Subcommittee.　|　am excited about its

POtential and be|ieve that we can make valuab|e
COntributions to the Exchange. With best regards,

半こ
James∴櫨. Cheek, I||


